
VIVIANE REDING 
VICE-PRESIDENT OF THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

JUSTICE. FUNDAMENTAL RIGHTS AND CITIZENSHIP 

RUE DE LA LOI, 200 

Б-Ю49 BRUSSELS 

TEL. (+32-2) 298 16 00 

Brussels, 2 February 2012 

Ares link A (2011)1318286 

Dear Mr Bødskov, 

Thank you very much for your letter of 25 November 2011 inviting me to deliver a keynote 

speech at a seminar on the EU Charter of Fundamental Rights taking place in Copenhagen 

on 15-16 March 2012. 

Unfortunately, due to the constraints of my diary, I regret that I will be unable to attend the 

conference in person. However, I have asked the Director-General of the Directorate 

Generalfor Justice, Ms Françoise Le Bail, to ensure a replacement. 

The contact person in her office is her assistant Maria-Luisa Heredia whose contact details 

are as follows: tel. +32 2 299 3201 email: maria-luisa.heredia@ec.europa.eu 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Morten Bødskov 

Minister for Justice 

Denmark 
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